
THIS IS AN S.O.S – JONAS BROTHERS ANNOUNCE COMEBACK WITH 
SINGLE ‘SUCKER’  
 

Fans around the world are rejoicing as the band of brothers announce their comeback after a 

6-year hiatus. After years of speculation Kevin, Joe and Nick are releasing new music 

together with “Sucker” as their single since 2013 with a documentary in the mix. The 

brothers announced their comeback via social media with the photo of their newest single 

‘Sucker’ and a segment of James Corden’s ‘Carpool Karaoke’ 

 

‘Sucker’ was the recently reunited band of brothers first song in six years, after breaking the 

hearts of their fanbase by announcing their breakup in 2013 after releasing four hit studio 

albums, selling 20 million records, starring in two Camp Rock movies and their own Disney 

Channel show and becoming one of pop music's most iconic boy bands. 

 

During the Jonas Brothers hiatus, Nick Jonas went on to have a successful solo career with 

hits like “Jealous” and “Chains.” Joe Jonas became the lead singer of the band DNCE whose 

hits include “Cake by the Ocean” and “Toothbrush.” While Kevin has been raising his two 

children — daughters Alena, and Valentina, with wife of 10 years, Danielle. It seems that the 

Jonas Brothers needed to break up in order to come back stronger and closer than ever.  

 

Chloe Archer, 26, UK,  said of the comeback “The reunion is coming round just at the right 

time, a lot has changed for both the boys and their fans and everything seems to have fallen 

into place now. The break was really essential and hopefully it will mean this comeback has 

made them stronger than ever.” 



 

The brothers admitted that they needed to "heal and grow" in a recent interview before they 

were able to reunite as a band. The Jonas Brothers formed in 2005 and became global singing 

sensations off the back of Disney TV movie Camp Rock. Days after their reunion news, they 

announced they are teaming up with Amazon Prime Video, the group will be putting together 

a documentary film that will focus on their lives as individuals as well as them preparing to 

go on tour. 

 

Tamara Martin, 20, expresses her excitement for the comeback “It’s such a wonderful thing 

to see the young and talented boys who were part of my childhood from the Disney days, 

grow into outstanding men who have created such a great legacy and left us all reeling in 

wait for their return after they disbanded several years ago... I’m glad that they’re back and 

better than ever!” 

 

Even more good news for fans, on 22nd April the much-loved trio announced their 5th studio 

album ‘Happiness Begins’ which is set for a 7th June release, followed by a tour across the 

US in 40 cities from August to October. They are yet to announce tour dates for their 

European fans. 2019 is certainly going to be a good year for Jonas Brothers fans! 

 

 


